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From: Holly <hmpadilla@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 5:57 PM
To: SENR Exhibits

 
Here is my letter to whom ever it concerns: 
 
Do NOT use WiFi! I lost my career (Teaching for 19 years) to electromagnetic illness and my whole life has changed. Kids 
have no choice, no say, and no one to defend them. It has to start somewhere. It is an easy fix... wire the damn 
electronics! Don’t be so foolish to put your convenience, trying to show off, ahead of the cost of long term, permanent, 
harm to the health of our children! Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Padilla 
Granada Hills, CA. 
Warmly, 
Holly Padilla 


